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Future Workforce Project – Hertfordshire Schools 

In order for the Future Workforce project to work for all HCC employees we are keen to seek your feedback in relation to support staff in schools:  
The remit of the review is as follows;

· Pay and terms relating to employment 
· Job evaluation and progression  
· Performance 
Reflecting on the specific bullet points above, please could you answer the following three questions: 
	1. What currently stops support staff effectively delivering what you need in your school?  

	Your Comments: 



	2. What would make working in your school better for support staff?


	Your Comments: 



	3. What support would you or your school need to deliver any of the changes? 


	Your Comments: 




Please return your answers by email to : Future.Workforce@hertfordshire.gov.uk
Or by post to: 

Future Workforce Project 

Hertfordshire County Council 

County Hall 

Human Resources, 3rd Floor 

Pegs Lane

Hertford

SG13 8DQ
Hertfordshire: County of Opportunity 

